
Buffalo 27th April 1813
Sir,
Presuming from your Letter to Mr. Granger that you have by this time 
reached your own house; I wish you to inform me whether any permission 
has been given by Government for the employment of the Indians. If 
there has, not ime is to be left in giving an Invitation to such of 
the Warriors as have fire Arms to join me at Lewistown. Could you be 
with them to keep them in order it would be advisable. Be pleased to 
let me hear from you immediately--
I am
Sir
your hum Serv.
Morgan Lewis
Jasper Parish Esq.
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